
The Department of Civil Protection and Emergency Management of the National 

Commissioner of the Icelandic Police has announced the following: 
 

Travel restrictions to Iceland for foreign nationals - except EU/EEA, EFTA or 

UK nationals that was imposed on 20 March have been extended unamended to 

15 May 2020. Further information can be found on the website of The Directorate 

of Immigration. 

 


